
   
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, December 17, 2021 
 

 

• BHS Theatre is holding auditions for our spring musical “THE ADDAMS FAMILY” on Tuesday, January 
4 and Wednesday, January 5 at 2:30 PM in Rowe Hall. Callbacks will be on Thursday, January 6. Please 
see announcements posted around the school for more details. Auditions forms are available in the music 
wing. Please see Ms. Olivieri with any questions. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


